
Motivation Letter of Ala Iacko, Chairman of the Union of organizations working in the field of HIV 
prevention and Harm Reduction 
 
I hereby express my interest in becoming a member of the EHRA Steering Committee, since I fully 
support the mission of the association, the tasks for the following years, and I am ready to make 
efforts to implement the strategic plan of EHRA. I am confident that my involvement in the 
steering committee will be useful both at the regional level and at the national level in areas 
related to the promotion of harm reduction programs, ensuring financial sustainability, 
improving access to services and quality of services, mobilizing affected communities and I will 
be able to contribute to the activities of EHRA in this direction. I also have experience of 
participating in working groups at ministerial level, developing methodological documents, 
instructions, standards, guidelines, this experience and skills will be useful for the activity of a 
member of the steering committee. I have a fairly good understanding of the context within 
which EHRA develops its activities both from a political and socio-economic point of view, which 
will effectively respond both to threats and to the possibility of implementing the main tasks of 
EHRA. 


